Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
Division of Florida Colleges
The Florida State College at Jacksonville (FSCJ) District Board of Trustees (DBOT) announce the following workshop and tour of South Campus, which are open to the public.
DATE:  Tuesday, October 11, 2022, 12:00 Noon – 2:00 p.m.
PLACE:  FSCJ South Campus, 11901 Beach Blvd., Jacksonville, FL 32246 

DEEP DIVE WORKSHOP:

TIME:  12:00 Noon – 2:00 p.m.
PLACE:  South Campus - Wilson Center for the Arts, Lakeside Room 

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER(S) TO BE CONSIDERED:  1) Special Programs at FSCJ, 2) Grants at FSCJ and 

3) Veteran Grants at FSCJ
TOUR OF FSCJ SOUTH CAMPUS:

TIME:  2:00 p.m., immediately following the Deep Dive Workshop 

PLACE: South Campus
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER(S) TO BE CONSIDERED: Tour of the College’s South Campus, to include the Veteran Center (Bldg. U, Room 129), H.O.P.E. Food Pantry (Bldg. D Room 116) and Fire Academy of the South (2700 Firefighter Memorial Drive, Jacksonville, FL 32246)

Agenda copies may be obtained by contacting: Kimberli Sodek, Office of the College President (OCP) Administration Support Manager at Kim.Sodek@fscj.edu. Copies of the agenda for the workshop will be available for inspection beginning Tuesday, October 4, 2022, and copies will be provided upon written request and the payment of approved duplicating charges.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to attend the workshop is asked to advise the agency at least 24 hours before the workshop by contacting: The OCP Administration Support Manager Kimberli Sodek at 904.632.3205 or Kim.Sodek@fscj.edu. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

Florida State College at Jacksonville does not discriminate against any person on the basis of race, disability, color, ethnicity, national origin, religion, gender, age, sex, sexual orientation/expression, marital status, veteran status, pregnancy or genetic information in its programs, activities and employment. For more information, visit FSCJ’s Equal Access/Equal Opportunity page.
For more information, you may contact: Kimberli Sodek, OCP Administration Support Manager at 904.632.3205 or Kim.Sodek@fscj.edu.
